From: Dalton, Patricia M. [mailto:Patricia.Dalton@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 1:41 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Norwood Travel-Dalton

Mr. Berlin,

I have returned from Norwood. See below for details. The City of Chicago paid for the trip and I will be submitting my receipts for reimbursement for those items that were not pre-paid by the City. Thanks-

 

Detective Patricia Dalton #21422
Chicago Police Department
Central Investigations Division
Financial Crimes Unit
3151 W. Harrison 2FL
Chicago, IL. 60612
312-746-9661 (Office)
patricia.dalton@chicagopolice.org
 

 

From: Dalton, Patricia M. [mailto:Patricia.Dalton@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 3:40 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Lisa Carli; Dalton, Patricia M.
Subject: Norwood Travel-Dalton
 

Mr. Berlin,
I have been advised to send you information relative to my travel request. I have requested to travel to Norwood, Massachusetts from 23 April 2017 to 27 April 2017 for the National Cyber Crime Conference. This conference is for training related to my job duties and includes information on the latest trends and developments in cyber crime as well as hands-on labs. It is sponsored by the Office of the Attorney General, State of Massachusetts and I have requested the City of Chicago pay for my travel. If there is any additional information you require, please let me know.
Thank you,
Patricia Dalton
 

